
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 10th June 2022 

Our Learning 

This week,  in English , the children have  been 

looking at the features and structure of a per-

suasive letter. We have also been focusing on 

reading a text and answering inferential 

questions about it.  

In Science, we have been exploring the envi-

ronment in our school and investigating why 

animals and insects live there.  We also have 

been growing beans hydroponically. 

In maths, we have been practising counting 

different amounts of money and making an 

amount of money using different combina-

tions of coins. 

Next week,  in English we will be continuing 

to look at the features of persuasive writing  

with a focus on effective vocabulary . We will 

also be looking at alliteration  and strong 

adjectives to describe nouns. 

In Science, we will be learning about different 

habitats and how the animals survive in 

those habitats. On Friday, we will be making 

our habitats using shoe boxes.  

 

 

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please look out for the information page about 
Doodle Maths next week. The children will not be 
set homework until after half term.  

Children should complete one piece of homework 
each week from their new Spring 1 
Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

PE kit are needed on a Wednesday. 

Crayon day: Wednesday 22nd June, children 
should wear one colour.  

Star of the week 

2Hawking: Marcus 

2Newton: Drew  

2Franklin: Isla-Rae 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Word of the week:  

flatter (verb) 

To flatter someone means to excessively 
praise and compliment someone, often with 
your own interests in mind. 

 


